
 
 
November 21, 2022 
 
 
 
Town of New Glarus 
c/o John Wright 
PO BOX 448 
New Glarus, WI 53574 
 
 
 Subject:   Town of New Glarus Comprehensive Outdoor Recreation Plan 2022-2027 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wright: 
 
Thank you for the Town of New Glarus updated Comprehensive Outdoor Recreation Plan as adopted October 10, 
2022. According to your Town Board Resolution 22/10/12 A, your board approved and adopted the plan. 
 
You are therefore advised that Town is extended eligibility to apply for available outdoor recreation grants, 
administered by the Department of Natural Resources, until December 31, 2027. 
 
Please note that this eligibility is no assurance of grant funding for any particular project for which you may 
submit a request for grant assistance, and matching grant assistance will be limited to those recommendations 
supported in the approved plan.  Also, any project sponsors shall be responsible for keeping us advised regarding 
any formal changes(s) to the approved Plan that may result in a grant project application. 
 
The Town of New Glarus is commended for its continued awareness of the need for regional outdoor recreation 
planning.  Please contact me at Cheryl.Housley@wisconsin.gov , cell 608-516-9560, if you have questions 
regarding your eligibility status or available grant programs. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Cheryl Housley 
Cheryl Housley 
Community Services Specialist 
BUREAU OF COMMUNITY AND FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE 
 
 
 
  

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
3911 Fish Hatchery Road 
Fitchburg WI  53711-5397 

mailto:Cheryl.Housley@wisconsin.gov

